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February 3, 2015

To Whom It May Concern (Athens/Wayne),

Sunshine Pools and Spas hereby assures, that at this time, there are no concerns regarding the
construction of a residential swimming pool at the address of 1114 Longridge Drive (Kelowna, BC). Upon
initial inspection of the location in question we determined that a 12’ wide by 26’ long rectangular
shaped pool with a depth of 6’ running parallel with the existing home can be constructed with minimal

issue.

Further consideration may be required upon the completion of a geotechnical survey and
ground material sampling, if required by the City of Kelowna. These steps may mandate the replacement
and re-engineering of the soil on site as well as the construction of one or more retaining walls. Prices
vary for both steps and may be quoted upon request.

Sincerely,
Scott Cooper

General Manager, Sunshine Pools and Spas



